
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Tel: 0208 270 4040

08 270 4040 

Chris Harrison - Headteacher Upcoming Dates for Your Diary 

Friday 22nd November – Golden Assembly with year 

4. 

Tuesday 26th November – Parents Evening at 3.30pm 

– 5.30pm. 

Thursday 28th November – Parents Evening at 4pm – 

7pm. 

Friday 29th November – Golden Assembly with year 

3. 

Thursday 2nd December – Reception Christmas 

performance to parents at 2.30pm. 

Friday 6th December – Golden Assembly with year 2. 

 

 

 

 
15th November 2019 Newsletter  

Collective Workshop Assembly 

In our collective workshop lessons, the children have 

been learning about team work and why it is 

important. Some of the children from year 5 then 

went on to speak about this in assembly. Well done 

to those children for explaining why team work is 

important at school and at home. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Remembrance Day 

On Monday 11th November George Carey 

commemorated Armistice Day. Lily from the Eagles class 

read a poem called ‘In Flanders Field’ and Kelly (Mr 

Harrisons PA) sang Lest We Forget in honour of our fallen 

heroes.  

Year 3 Visit to The Museum of Childhood 

This week the Magpies class and the Sandpipers class 

visited the Museum of Childhood. The Museum of 

Childhood is the UK’s largest institution of its kind, its 

mission is to hold in trust the nations childhood 

collections. The children and staff had an amazing day 

looking at many of histories finest toys. 

 

Christmas Dinner Day 

Christmas dinner day at George Carey will be held on 

Wednesday 11th December. If you are not entitled to 

free school meals, please ensure that your child’s 

parent pay account is topped up. 

PLEASE KEEP THE OFFICE INFORMED OF ANY CHANGE OF ADDRESS OR EMERGENCY CONTACT NUMBER 



 
 

 

Year 5 Classes Visit to the Science Museum 

This week the Kestrels class visited the Science Museum. Each class got to see many exhibits including the ‘It Takes 

Guts Show’ about the workings of the human digestive system. They learned about the journey the food takes from 

the mouth all the way through the digestive system. The children and staff had a fantastic time exploring the 

exhibits and learning from them.  

 

Reception Workshop for Parents 

On Thursday 14th November the Reception team held a 

phonics workshop followed by a phonics lesson for 

parents.  The lesson gave parents an opportunity to 

work with the children and help them understand how 

to support their child at home. We would like to thank 

the parents who came along and we look forward to 

working with you again in the future.  

 

Children in Need 

On Friday 15th November George Carey children and 

staff wore pyjamas for Pudsey to raise money for 

Children in Need. A total of £339.68 was raised for this 

amazing charity. We would like to thank everyone who 

took part and donated. 
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